
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                                                  Sunday 28
st
 September 2008 

Parish office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm   Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net    web www.stjudesparish.net  

� 
Recently deceased 
Annalesia Loesken 

Lily Clegg 
John Redmond 
Tom Murray 
Eileen Joyce 
Anniversaries 
John Molloy  
James Manzor  

Michael McDonnell  
Matt Tisdal 
Wesley Kelly  

Donal Sweeney  
Paul Cullen  
Months Mind 

Frances Kiernan 
Marie Healy  
Andy Breslin  

 
May they Rest In Peace 

 

 

Sincere thanks from the 
Management and Staff of the 

Courtyard Café for the Sum of €660 
raised at our Annual Coffee 
Morning in aid of Our Lady’s 

Hospice  
ANNUAL COLLECTION FOR CROSSCARE. 

Many thanks to all for your 
generousity at last weekends 

Annual Collection for Crosscare the 
sum raised was €5310 

 
Our next Baptism course will 
be held here on Monday next 

28th September for the 
parents of all babies who 

will be baptised here during the 
month of October Course takes 
place in the Pastoral Centre at 

8.00pm  
 

Next Friday is the First Friday of 
the Month both Masses on the day 
will be offered for all those whose 
names are on the Parish Altar List 

of the Dead. 
LIFE IN THE EUCHARIST PROGRAMME 

 
The life in the Eucharist 

(L.I.T.E.) programme is a 

weekend seminar designed to 

enable participants to deepen 

their understanding and 

appreciation of the Blessed 

Eucharist, encouraging them to 

grow in greater union with Jesus.  This 

re-discovery of Christ’s love for us can give 
greater direction and meaning to our daily lives.  

The programme consists of five themes, each 

focusing on a particular aspect of the Eucharist, 

 

• God’s love as Nourishment, 

• Reconciliation, 

• Transformation, 

• Abiding Presence 

• and Liberation. 

 

The L.I.T.E. programme is presented by a group 

of lay people in association with the Blessed 

Sacrament Congregation, Bachelor’s Walk, 

Dublin 8. 
 

Date:  11th/12th October 

Venue: St. Jude’s Parish 

Templeogue 

Cost: Voluntary contribution. 

 
Places are limited so please leave 

your names into the Parish Office 

by the end of September. 

VACANCIES FOR NEW ALTAR SERVERS 
 

We are currently recruiting girls 

and boys from 3rd class and up who 
would be interested in joining our 

team of Altar Servers here in St. 

Jude’s.  Full training will be 

provided.  If you are 
interested please leave 
your name and contact details into 
sacristy after Mass or contact the Parish 
Office at 460 0127 or email 
judesparishoffice@eircom.net.  

THE COURTYARD CAFÉ 
 
The Courtyard Café is closed for 
refurbishment until  Monday 20th 
October.  We regret any inconvenience 

caused to our customers and 
look forward to seeing you all 
back again on the 20th 
October. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
St. Jude’s Community Games  
A Medal ceremony for competitors will 
take place in Faugh’s G.A.A. club on 
Sunday 28th September at 7.pm 
Participants and team managers are 
invited to attend.  
 
 
 
 
The Dublin 12 Congress Centre are 
running a free oourse on the 20th Oct 
for 2 weeks 3 mornings per week from 
10am to 1pm. This course is to help 
unemployed people with CV’s,interview 
skills,confidence building and job 
searching  
Contact Trish 4509375 or 085 2845556 
 
 
Copies of the new rota for Ministers of 
the Eucharist are available in the 
Sacristy for anyone who has not 
received theirs by Email. 
 
 
Church gate collection this 
weekend is in aid of St Michael’s 
House  
 
 
 

House to house:

 €1260 

Crosscare   €5310 
CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD 
SHEPHERD 
 
The Religious Education Programme will 
resume on Thursday 9th October in the 
Pastoral Centre. 
 
4-6 years old: 1:45 p.m. – 2:45 

p.m. 
7-12 years old 2:45 p.m. – 4:00 

p.m. 
 
We welcome new children in 
 the younger class. 
 
For further information on the 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
please check the parish website: 
www.stjudesparish.net or to 
register call Jo: 01-456 2240 or 
Teresa: 01-490 5842 
 
 

TAIZE MASS 
 
The next Taize Mass will be celebrated 
her eon this Sunday 28th September at 

7:30 p.m.  The 
Celebrant will be Fr. 
Damian Farnon.  All are 
welcome to attend.  
Please use the Rossmore 
Entrance.   
 
The Taize Group are 
looking for new 
members.  If you can 

sing and would like to join please come 
speak to any of the members after 
Mass 
 
Set Dancing 
Classes  
Faughs GAA Club 
Every Wednesday 
8.30-10.30pm Everyone 
welcome 
Phone Dan or Mary at 087-9919851 or 
4515516 


